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“K” Line response to COVID-19 in Japan 

 

Since February 2020, “K” Line has implemented/expanded remote work programs in 

response to the spread of COVID-19 to ensure the safety of company employees as first 

priority. 

 

In case of a stay-at-home requirement by the Local Government, followed by a state of 

emergency issued by the Japanese government, “K” Line will implement remote work 

program for all employees whose working offices/homes are located within the requested 

area in Japan until the requirement lifted.(*) 

 

The “K” Line Group will implement every possible measure to ensure the health and 

safety of our employees as first priority, and taking appropriate action following 

Government guidelines. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we make our best efforts to maintain 

the global supply chain and provide safe and stable service during this unprecedented 

situation.  

 

(*) Due to anniversary of foundation, our offices in Japan will be closed on April 8th. 

 

 

 

 

 


